
  

 

MARK S. GOLDEN, M.S. 
VICE PRESIDENT OF FOODSERVICE SALES 
          
 
 
 
August 21, 2023 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers:  
 
On behalf of the Maid-Rite team, please join me in extending our very best wishes to 
Mike Weiss as he retires effective September 4, 2023.   Mike has been a valued 
member of our sales team for over 23 years. 
 
Taking over as Midwest Business Development Manager will be Douglas D. Priestas Sr.  
Doug comes to Maid-Rite with an extensive background in the foodservice industry and 
will assume responsibility for your account.   
 
Doug’s contact information is as follows: 
 
Cell:  570.357.3108 
e-mail:  dpriestas@mr-specialty.com 
 
Should you have any questions, or if I can be of assistance, please feel free to contact 
me.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark S. Golden, M.S. 
 
Mark S. Golden, M.S. 
Vice President of Foodservice Sales 
Mobile: 570.313.1850 
e-mail: msg@mr-specialty.com 
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